ESCOMB PARTNERSHIP NOTE 2                                  dated Friday 26th June 2020
Following an online meeting of the Escomb Partnership Development Group last night, it was agreed that a note outlining some important features about the reopening of our churches would be helpful.  Hence this update.

· The Government has given the go-ahead for churches to reopen for prayer and for services from 4th July.  However this can only happen provided that agreed safety measures are in place.  We are not back to normal.  We always carry a responsibility for the safety of each person who enters our churches and during the pandemic this is more detailed.

· In order for a church in our Diocese to reopen it has to receive the explicit go-ahead from our Bishop.  Five churches were opened for private prayer recently and this week a further 20 have been nominated for opening for private prayer (See the list at the end of this note).  No permission has been given for Masses or other services yet.
· Safety is paramount. Before each of the named churches can reopen 

· A risk-assessment is to be made by trained individuals from the Diocese

· The church is to be deep-cleaned with materials provided by the Diocese 

· The parish will need to provide a cleaning team and people to steward the entry, movements and exit of those using the opened building. Those visiting will be directed to the front of the church and will leave by an exit different from their entry. 

· Sanitising fluids, signage, directions and social distancing are all requirements to ensure safety.  No Mass books, hymn books, leaflets or other items which can be picked up will be available. 

We have no detailed information so far as to when public Masses will return.  The safety measures above will need to be maintained.   Distancing will mean that we accommodate fewer numbers than our usual Sunday or Vigil Masses previously attracted.  Singing is not yet allowed. We also await any information about funerals, baptisms or weddings.  When more information is available, we’ll let you know.

Dennis Tindall.  26.6.20

Churches reopened for private prayer 
The 5 Pilot churches are:  Ashington, St Aidan’s;  Newcastle, St Mary’s Cathedral;  Sunderland, St Mary’s;  Consett, St Patrick’s;  Hartlepool, St Joseph’s.
Churches to open, added to the list this week in two groups of 10 are:

Alnwick, St Paul’s                                       Bedlington, St Bede’s  

Hexham, St Mary’s                                     North Gosforth, Sacred Heart

Wallsend, St Columba’s                             Newcastle, St Teresa’s

Gosforth, St Charles                                    Newcastle, St Bede’s

Hebburn, St Aloysius                                   South Shields, St Bede’s

Winlaton, St Anne                                        Gateshead, Immaculate Heart

Washington, St John Boste                         Durham, St Godric’s      

Coxhoe, SS Joseph, Patrick and Cuthbert       Ushaw Moor, St Joseph’s
Billingham, Holy Rosary                               Newton Aycliffe, St Mary’s
Bishop Auckland, St Mary.                           Darlington, St Augustine’s.
More will follow soon
